December 1, 2020

g The Gallipolis City Commission was scheduled to meet in virtual regular session on Tuesday, December
1, 2020, at 3:30 p.m., at the Gallipolis Municipal Building, 333 Third Avenue, in compliance with Section 9 of the
City Charter and Emergency Ohio Sub House Bill 197.

City Manager Theodore Lozier asked for a roll call.

Upon roll call, the following members were present:
Michael W. Brown, Member (in person)
Albert “Tony” Gallagher, Member (remote access)
Others attending were:
Theodore R. Lozier, City Manager (in person)
Annette M. Landers, City Auditor (in person)
Ronnie Lynch (in person)

The meeting could not be conducted due to lack of quorum. The next meeting was set for Tuesday,
December 8, 2020 at 6 p.m.
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